
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 30th April 2021  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

Term 5   
 

 

Week 3 
 
 
Monday 3rd May 
Bank Holiday—No School 
 
Tuesday 4th May 
3:10-4:10 Sand Dollars Sports 
Club  
 
Wed 5th May 
3:10-4:10 Sharks Sports 
Club—last one 
 
Thursday 6th May 
3:10-4:10 Dolphins Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 7th May 
 
 
 

Week 2 
 
Monday 10th May 
STINGRAYS CLASS FOREST 
SCHOOL  
 
Tuesday 11th May 
3:10-4:10 Sand Dollars Sports  
 
Wed 12th May 
 
 
Thursday 13th May 
3:10-4:10 Dolphins Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 14th May 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Birthdays this Week  
 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Theo, Sampada & Noah 
 

 

We hope you had or are still 

to have a wonderful day  

KM MEDIA—MY DAD 
  

You were sent an email earlier this week with the information about the  
“MY DAD” supplement in the KM Media newspaper for Father’s Day. 

 

If you would like your child/dren to send in a picture and message, please see the 
flyer for more information.                    

Just a reminder! 

Please can you remind children NOT to bring in 

unnecessary items into school.  We are         

beginning see things like toys etc. creeping back 

in and this is not inline with our risk             

assessment. 
  

Please can I also ask that only ONE PARENT drop 

off and collect pupils to and from class. We are 

aiming to minimise the number of people on site 

and whilst it is lovely for the whole family to 

drop off or collect, at this moment in time, I’m 

asking you not to.   

Thank you.   

 HOUSE points  
 

This week’s resulTs:  
Kearsney:        138 
Redoubt:           134 
Burgoyne:        133 
Connaught:      125 

 SUPERSTARS!  

Our superstars this week are:   Stanley, Abishka, Noah,       

Ryden, Solomon, Norin, Ruby C, Giuliyana, Shikha,            

Riley, Rawan, Oliver T and Jacob.  

Well done all of you!  

             CONGRATULATIONS!          

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  

Nia, Annabelle, Tamara,  Jellyfish, 
Kaemon, Theo and Jacob 

 

The winner is: Jacob! Well done!  
(I have been asked to highlight that he’s writing in    

character!) 
Congratulations!! 

Our Thoughts 
As we begin the weekend, our thoughts and prayers are with the    

family and friends of PCSO, Julia Jones of Snowdown, who died so 
tragically on Tuesday. 

Such events make us appreciate how precious life is.  
Stay safe everyone. 

Kent Police are offering two bespoke information sessions for the Nepalese            
community and serving or retired Gurkha's where we will talk about available career 
opportunities with Kent Police. There are two events you can attend (both will be the 

same): 
  

1. Saturday 15 May 11am to 12.30pm – via Microsoft Team 
2. Thursday 27 May 6pm to 7.30pm – via Microsoft Teams 
 

Please register your interest clicking this link: Also you can go to KP website and find 
out more information. 

 www.kent.police.uk/nepalese-event 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

Bank Holiday 
3rd May 2021 

 
Staff Development Days 

28th May 2021 
7th June 2021 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.kent.police.uk%2Fnepalese-event&data=04%7C01%7CKayleigh.Jones%40DOVER.GOV.UK%7C96d6dc5f5d734bf03e7108d9094c3ef0%7C97d0cb53199d4c70a001375e8c953735%7C0%7C0%7C637551045340269339%7CUnknown%7CTW

